
 

Dear Families, 
 
Thank you for your interest in sending your child to Green Bay Trinity Lutheran School. 
Our mission is helping families nurture children in Christ and the knowledge of His world. 
The Lord has provided Trinity with pastors, teachers, families, churches, and volunteers 
who fully realize that instruction in God’s Word enables the message of salvation to become 
a permanent part of a child’s life.  
 
To complete the registration and enrollment process, please complete the registration form 
online. This process is vital for Trinity to plan for the next school year.  If applying for the 
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) you may apply by visiting 
https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ in addition to the registration form. It is vital to 
complete this quickly as we anticipate full classes again next year.  
 
Tuition for the 2024-25 school year for members of our association churches: Christ of the 
Bay, Faith, Hope, Our Saviour, and Redeemer is $3,000. Tuition for community families is 
$4,350.  
 
Green Bay Trinity Lutheran School provides opportunities to meet the financial needs of 
our families through: 
 

● Applying for the Wisconsin Parental Choice program. First time families will provide 
financial and address verification. Families can access the application by going to: 
https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 

● If you receive a voucher for your student(s) to attend our school this year, you will 
need to re-apply for this coming year and every year after as long as your student(s) 
are in our schools (GB Trinity & N.E.W Lutheran HS).  The re-application process is 
much easier than the initial application.  The main item on the re-application is to 
verify your address.  The Wisconsin DPI will not make you verify your income 
after the first year.  From February 1st - April 15th, 2024, you can go on the DPI 
website and re-apply at: https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 

○ Eligibility Requirements: 
■ Registering in 5K or grade 1 or 
■ Attended a Wisconsin public school or 
■ Transferring from out of state or 
■ On a WPCP waiting list due to district cap 
■ Income requirements 
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● Applying for financial aid through FACTS by visiting and applying: 
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4M356 after registration and registration fees 
are paid.  

● Awarded Baumann or Redeemer Scholarships  
● Buying Scrip through Our Saviour Lutheran Church. 
● Supporting Trinity’s Auction.  

 
Please contact Kellie Meerstein, GB Trinity Administrative Assistant at 920-655-4673 
meersteink@greenbaytrinity.org or Principal Kerrick Sawyer at 
principal@greenbaytrinity.org to answer further questions or for further information.  
 
In Christ, 
Mr. Kerrick Sawyer 
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